
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What we will be learning in the Summer Term 

Science — We will be learning about plants and we will continue to learn about  

seasonal change. In addition to this we are very fortunate to take part in Bushcraft  

lessons. 

History — We will be learning about Seaside holidays in the past. 

Geography – We will be learning about Africa. 

Art — We will be working on our drawing skills. 

Religious Education — Our topics are ‘Do Sikhs think it is important to share?’ 

                                     ‘Is it possible for everyone to be happy?’ Buddhism 

Computing — We will be exploring coding using ‘Codespark’.  We will be learning how to use 

green screen. 

Design Technology — We will be designing and making a windmill. 

Music — We will be exploring beat and pitch through songs. 

Physical Education — We will be learning netball skills this half term and working on running, 

jumping and throwing in athletics. PE: Mon/Fri 1S        Mon/Fri 1NS        Mon/Fri    1A 

How you can help your child to learn at home 
Please continue to support your child with focusing on their handwriting and ensure they are 

listening for the phonemes (sounds) in words, including the long vowel sounds. They should be using 

a range of strategies and high frequency words using the school’s handwriting formation. Please 

keep hearing your child read and read to them as often as you can.   

Keep using the phonics flash cards that we send home throughout the term. The weekly phonics 

sheet has all the sounds and words we are working on.  Please encourage your child to read and 

have a go at writing these words. 

Please speak to your class teacher if you need your child’s Mathletics username and password 

again. We encourage the children to complete these activities on their own as much as possible.  

Bushcraft  
Until the half term holiday Year One are very fortunate to be taking part in 

Bushcraft! It is a brilliant outdoor initiative for learning. Please remember that 

your child needs to come to school wearing appropriate clothing and shoes for 

being outside, as well as for getting dirty and smelling of smoke as there may be 

a chance of marshmallows around the fire! A summer hat and water bottle (with 

name on) are a must. 

1NS – Tuesday  

 1S–Wednesday  

1A –Thursday  


